
 

9th July 2015 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

Re: The end of a fabulous year! 

 

Firstly, as this academic year closes, a big thank you to all the 

Rock Band members and parents who have helped to make this a 

hugely successful year. 

 

Secondly, goodbye and good luck to all our amazing Year 6 

members – some of whom have been in the Rock Band for several 

years! Wow! 

 

Thirdly, the Rock Band will be playing at the picnic – 12.00-1.15pm – on Thursday 

23rd July. 

 

They will also play at the Year 6 Leavers’ Prom in the Evening – 6.30-7.00pm. Rock 

clothes please! If the Band could arrive at 6.15pm for a quick sound check – no earlier 

please! Those who are not Year 6 can leave immediately after the finish at 7pm. 

 

Thirdly, our final concert is for UptonFest on Sat 25th July. We will playing from 

12.00 to 12.30pm on the main stage! Children to arrive at 11.30am for a quick sound 

check and set up! The children can wear any appropriate ‘Rock Clothing’ – anyone also in 

the choir, will need to quickly swop tops and get their shirt on for the choir gig 

afterwards. 

 

Our ‘Musician of the Year’ has been selected and is a member of the Rock Band; 

Thomas Egan – Well done Tom! 

 

Finally, some housekeeping notes: 

 

1. The Rock Band will start back to rehearsals in the first week of the second 

week of the autumn term – Wednesday 16th September. 

2. On our first rehearsal, please remember any music or equipment you might need 

– guitars, drumsticks, picks etc. 

 

Please contact me, if you have any questions.  

 

Many thanks and have a great summer. 

 

Mr Langridge 

Music Co. 


